
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 in Year 5 

  

Writing 

This month, we have immersed 

ourselves into our new Harry 

Potter topic, and have focused on 

writing descriptive letters, 

imagining we have just started a 

new term at Hogwarts! We have 

also focused on our presentation 

– well done to all of you for 

working so hard to keep your 

presentation in line with our 

high standards.  

 

 

 

 

Reading 

We have really enjoyed 

our new reading lessons. 

This month, we have 

focused on extracts of 

Harry Potter and the 

Philosopher’s Stone and 

The Last Spell Breather. 

We have also looked at a 

non-fiction text about 

Ordnance Survey maps. 

 

In Maths, we have recapped our 

Place Value knowledge from Year 

4 and have moved onto larger 

numbers (up to one million!).  

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Well done to the children who 

have received certificates this 

month. 

 

Churchill: Harry, Lena, Haseena 

and Kendra 

 

Magdalene: Ada, Lewis, Aysem 

and Ege 

 

 

 

In Art, we have started our work on 

Typography and Maps. We have explored the 

work of typographers and used our 

sketchbooks to create our own typography 

and develop our skills. 

 

Well done everyone for a 

super start to Year 5! 

You are fantastic role 

models in our school. 

Keep up the great work! 

 

 

 


